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Date:  June 23, 2009 
 
To:  Mayor Parris and City Council Members 
 
From:  Mark V. Bozigian, City Manager 
 
Subject: Report on recommendation from the Criminal Justice Commission 
 
 
Background: 
At the Criminal Justice Commission meeting of June 10, 2009, the Commission approved the 
following recommendation:  
 
On a motion by Vice Chairman Crist and seconded by Commissioner Vierra, the Criminal 
Justice Commission recommended that the City Council discuss and give direction to staff for a 
measure to be placed on the ballot that extends the Lancaster Mayoral term from two years to 
four years, by the following vote: 4-1-1-0: AYES: Greer; Vierra; Crist; Augusta; NOES: Brown; 
ABSTAIN: Johnson; ABSENT: None. 
 
This matter is on the agenda to discuss and give possible direction. 
 
 
 
 


